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1. Acceptance of Illegal overlimit contributions (Violation of RCW 42.17A.405(2)) 

The contributions were cured to reflect that they were from a married couple, David and Sherri Nichols. 
Amended reports were filed. 
  
As far as a delay in reporting, both contributions (June 22, 2021 and June 27, 2021) were to be included 
on our June 30, 2021 C-3 report; however, the June 27, 2021 contribution was inadvertently omitted. 
During our end of the campaign audit it was discovered as having been omitted and was immediately 
filed with the PDC. 
 
 
Tara Van Niman 
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